
From:   Peter Connolly   

To:   Travis Nguyen   
Date:   April 16, 2021

Subject:   FCC-File.No: 0193-EX-CN-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

United States Cellular Corporation provides the following supplemental response to the RFI issued under
reference number 61002-

US Cellular has coordinated its frequency usage with the FSS earth stations in the surrounding area of
the two test locations to avoid any potential harmful interference, particularly during the Church of Latter
Day Saints typical usage of the C Band FSS earth stations which is normally after business hours and on
weekends.  US Cellular after hours or weekend testing in close proximity to these FSS earth stations will
be further coordinated with Mr. Bart Eichelberger #801-240-1000 of the Church of Latter Day Saints.


